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Message from the Guest Editors

The Special Issue “Advances in Biological Control of Forest
Diseases and Pests” focuses on the advances in biological
control of forest diseases and pests, which have gained
significant attention in recent years due to their potential
to reduce the reliance on traditional chemical-based
control methods. This Special Issue aims to present the
recent advances in the development and use of biological
control and bio-based measures against forest pests and
pathogens. Moreover, it highlights the potential of these
biological control methods to be more environmentally
friendly, sustainable, and effective than traditional
methods.

The Special Issue covers a wide range of topics, including
the use of microorganisms, natural enemies, and genetic
engineering to control forest pests and diseases. Integrated
insect pest and pathogen management concepts based on
natural biocontrol agents will also be encouraged.
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Message from the Editorial Board

Forests (ISSN 1999-4907) is an international and cross-
disciplinary, scholarly forestry journal. The distinguished
editorial board and refereeing process ensures the highest
degree of scientific rigor and review of all published
articles. Original research articles and timely reviews are
released online, with unlimited free access.

Our goal is to have  Forests be recognized as one of the
foremost publication outlets for high quality, leading edge
research in this broad and diverse field. We therefore invite
you to be one of our authors, and in doing so share your
important research findings with the global forestry
community.
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